HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION
LEGAL NOTICE

The WASHINGTON HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION will conduct a Public Hearing in the Third
Floor Meeting Room, Bryan Memorial Town Hall, Washington Depot, CT on Monday, February 10,
2014 at 7:30 PM to consider the following application for a Certificate of Appropriateness:

Peter Wodtke/81 Green Hill Road/Exterior window modifications.

At this Hearing interested persons may appear and written communications will be received. The
applications are on file in the Land Use Office, Bryan Memorial Town Hall, Washington Depot, CT.
Dated January 22, 2014

By Janice Roberti, Clerk



